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Class Meetings

School trip money

Important Dates

Permissions on Aladdin

Le dea - ghuí

Welcome back Darren!
Thank you all for your support in
attending our class meetings the
past two weeks. We feel it is so
important to nurture and foster our
home-school communication links.  
If you ever have any queries, please
get in touch - info@retns.ie

More info to follow

Carol will be sending out
information about the collection
of monies for school trips this
year. We are asking for €40 from
the infant classes and €55 from
1st - 6th class.

Louise - Principal

We welcome Darren back to
school this week after his
paternity leave. Rang 4 were
delighted to see him yesterday.

Permissions have been sent
out on Aladdin
Please take the time to look
through these and give
consent

Oct 9th | Flu Vaccine for all children 
Oct 9th | 8.50 ECA registration (halla) 
Oct 13th | Hearing/Vision tests for JI


